

## U. S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

MIKE FERGUSON
7TH DISTRICT, NEW JERSEY

March 27, 2008

Sasha Lipton

Dear Sasha,

Congratulations on receiving the Prudential Spirit of Community Award. Being named one of the top youth volunteers in New Jersey for 2008 is truly an honor, and I am proud to have an individual like you in my district.

The program you started to refurbish unwanted toys is impressive. As a father of four young children, I appreciate your admirable efforts on behalf of needy kids. The medallion you will be presented with is a symbol of your extraordinary accomplishments as well as your community's appreciation.

I wish you the best in your assured future successes. Please keep me informed if I might be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Mike Ferguson Member of Congress